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President Kevin Barker accepted a thank you gift from 
Darla Farmer and Matt Jackson, Executive Director of 
Hope for Three for the Clubs support for the Second 
Annual Texas Size Night of Hope; a casino themed 
event that raises awareness and funds for children living 
with autism.  Matt and Darla are Exchangites as well.  

Yasmin Kutty  presented a check for $1,500 for Santa’s Exchange on be-
half of the Exchange Club of Fort Bend. The children’s area where kids 
see Santa, have a snack and play games is run every year by ECFB. We 
appreciate their contribution to Santa’s Exchange. 

At Cookie Joe’s Dancin’ School, children are encour-
age to develop confidence, self-discipline, and communi-
ty spirit while receiving the highest quality of classical 
and theatrical dance training in a wholesome and loving 
environment. Cookie and her partner Tran Pham Rich 
and student Grace Compton also teach dance to chil-
dren with special needs and homeless children at the 
Star of Hope. www.cookiejoedance.com 

Fellow Exchangites, an exciting time is upon us!  We are on a roll toward 
our 29th Annual Spaghetti Dinner with a FUN Kick-off on December 
16th.   
  

Please come and pick up your packet with tickets and information so you 
can help make this the best Spaghetti Dinner ever. Spaghetti is our major 
fundraiser which supports our Fort Bend Community Non-profits and  

Exchange Service Projects. Their success depends on the money raised  
at this event. We are capable of raising the bar and we must give our best effort. None of us is as strong  
as all of us. We are definitely Exchange Strong!  We will continue to be Spaghetti Strong!  

Spaghetti Dinner FUN Kick-off December 16, 7:00 AM 

Exchange Club Member Farha Ahmed introduced our 
Student of the Month Amy Ma from Clements HS.  

Grace, Cookie & Tran 

Jeffery Obomeghie Leadership (Prophetic Leadership of the 21st 
Century) spoke to club members about the 10 Zones of Servant Leader-
ship. 
 
  5 Main Zones:  5 Small Zones: 
  Stamina   Accountability 
  Humility   Consistency 
  Compassion   Vision  
  Passion   Positivity 
  Fidelity    Magicality  
 
You need to see yourself as someone special who can make a differ-
ence! 
 


